
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR BUSINESS MEETING 
 
 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 
Public notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of the Township of 
Pennsauken that the location of the Business Meeting previously advertised to 
be held at Pennsauken High School on Thursday July 25, 2013 at 7:00pm has 

been changed.  The meeting will be held at the Administration Office, 
1695 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, NJ at 7:00pm 
 
BY ORDER OF THE PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
CELESTE A. RICKETTS 
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR/BOARD SECRETARY 


